
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Blair Martin, Planning Commission Chair 
 Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commissioners 
 
THRU:  Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director 
 
FROM: Bryan Taylor, Planner 
 
DATE: June 14, 2021 
 
RE: Resolution 2021-17: Recommending Amendments to KPB 21.02, Advisory 

Planning Commissions, and 21.11, Public Hearings 
 
The Advisory Planning Commissions have not been able to review this resolution 
as planned.  Several APCs have cancelled summer meetings and will not meet again 
until the fall.  The Kachemak Bay APC attempted to meet last week but did not 
have a quorum.  Moose Pass APC did meeting last week but would benefit from 
having more time for review since they are newly active again. 
 
For the above reasons, I recommend that the Planning Commission postpone 
consideration of this resolution until its September 27 meeting to give APC 
additional time for review. 
 


